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Greetings, all!  
 

Well it has officially been one year since the family and I arrived here in Princeville. We 

came on a cold blistery day in January of last year, as a matter fact it was January 21st. I 

actually had been visiting Princeville since October 2018 to meet with the search 

committee. We came in mid-November of that same year to candidate as your next 

pastor, and in that meeting you voted me up, and we moved back a couple months later 

to be with you all. It has been an awesome year, a lot of growth and learning for me 

spiritually. I have to say, my first being a pastor has been truly good, and you all have 

played a large part in that. I’m thankful for your acceptance of me, and the love and warm 

reception that you have given to my family and my ministry. 

 I cannot say that this year was not fraught with adversity. My wife has struggled greatly 

since we have been here with her health, but we do think we are on the right track now. I 

am praying that she has long and lasting victories this year.  

Shiloh in Judah have really begun to settle in. Shiloh is finishing up her first year of 

preschool and making progress. Judah is learning to be a good little brother. They both 

love and enjoy being at the church and around the kids. We truly do love Princeville and 

this church; we love being here. It is a great place to raise a family and do ministry. I’m 

looking forward to all the Lord has in store for the year to come.  

Thank you all so much for the grace and love that you have shown to me over the last 

year. I am your servant. The Lord be with you! 

 

Church Events 

Princeville 
Presbyterian 

• Feb 1st & 15th- 

Men of Iron 

• Feb 2nd – 

Communion 

• Feb 11th 

Session 

Meeting 

• Feb 22nd 10 am 

WOW Brunch 

@ Michaele 

Webber’s  

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

W.O.W Happenings 
 

We are starting our Tuesday night study up 

again after some time off through the 

holidays. The book we are studying is 

entitled “Twelve Extra – Ordinary Women” 

by John MacArthur. Through this study we 

will learn about twelve women in the Bible 

and how God shaped them and how He 

wants to shape you. It is never too late to 

join us or just pop in anytime, we would 

LOVE to have you! 

 

Weather permitting, we will have our 

regular monthly brunch on February 22nd 

and the home of Michaele Webber. Please 

remember the brunches are open to every 

lady in the church, not just those who 

attend the Tuesday night study. So, if you 

are not able to join us on Tuesday nights 

but are able to come on Saturday 

mornings, please don’t hesitate to come!! 

Can’t wait to see all you ladies there! 

 
 

Session Recap: 

 All the elders were present in our last 

meeting, except for Tater. We 

discussed a new Sunday school class 

that we will be starting for the youth on 

March 1. We are excited to be taking 

up this ministry once again. Also, we 

talked about implementing a new 

method of discipleship this year. More 

to come on that soon.  

As always, these meetings are open to 

all. Our next meeting is February 11. 

God’s blessing! 

 



 

 
 

February 

Sun  Mon  Tue  Wed  Thu  Fri  Sat 
            1 

Men of 
Iron 

             

2 
Communion 

 3  4 
 
WOW 

 5 
 
AWANA 

 6 
 
Food 
Pantry 

 7  8 

             

9  10  11 
Session 
Meeting 
 

 

 12 
 
AWANA 

 13  14  15 
Men of 
Iron 

             

16  17  18 
 
WOW 

 19 
 
AWANA 

 20 
Food 
Pantry 
 

 21  22 
WOW 
Brunch @ 
Michaele’s  

             

23  24  25 
 
WOW 

 26 
 
AWANA 

 27  28  29 

             

             

. 
Feb 1st – Jeffery Peterson        

Feb 2nd - Maggie Dwyer 

Feb 3rd – Nancy Potter 

Feb 8th – Tater Harwood 

Feb 9th – Joyce Basehoar 

Feb 11th – Clyde Carroll 

Feb 18th – Victoria Powers 

Feb 21st – Earline Medearis 

 

Feb 11th – Clyde & Phyllis Carroll 

Feb 17th Chris & Emily Carpenter 

Birthdays & Anniversaries  
Prayer Warriors 

  

 Carpenter Family, Church 

Elders & Deacons, WOW, 

AWANA, Fellowship Team, Men 

of Iron 

 

Our Missionaries 

 

Jeff & Marylin German 
 


